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24-HOUR FULL RAMP CLOSURE  
OF MIAMI INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT’S (MIA) EXIT RAMPS #2 AND #3 

TO SR-112/NORTHBOUND LEJEUNE ROAD FROM EASTBOUND NW 21 ST. (CENTRAL BLVD) 
 
 
Miami-Dade County, Florida:  Commencing Friday, September 14, 2007 at 10:00 P.M. through 
Friday, November 2, 2007 at 5:00 A.M. (24 hr. continuous closure): MIA’s Exit Ramps #2 and #3 
onto SR-112/Northbound LeJeune Road from Eastbound NW 21st Street (Central Boulevard) 
will be completely closed.   
 
Detour Route for MIA Exits #2 & #3: Motorists will need to follow the posted detour signs on 
Eastbound NW 21st Street (Central Boulevard) through Airport Exit No. 1 to NW 37th Avenue, 
turn left and continue north until NW 25th Street, turn left and continue to LeJeune Road and 
turn right to continue in the Northbound direction.   
 
During this period, the On-Ramp to Eastbound NW 21st Street from Southbound LeJeune Road 
will also be closed to allow for continuous traffic flow exiting Miami International Airport and 
construction of the new on-ramp.  Motorists will need to follow the posted detour signs as outlined 
below:   
 
Detour Route for On-Ramp to Eastbound NW 21st Street:  Southbound traffic on LeJeune Road 
(NW 42nd Avenue) should turn left on NW 25th Street, continue east until NW 37th Avenue (Douglas 
Road) and turn right, continue south until NW 21st Street and turn left to continue on east NW 21st 
Street.  All traffic wishing to go to the Hertz Car Rental, Tri-Rail Airport Station, Wyndham Hotel, 
MDX and Tropic Supply will need to turn right at NW 21st Street. 
 
These 24-hour closures are required for safety reasons during the demolition of the existing bridges 
and are necessary to continue with the construction of the new bridges for the exit ramps to the future 
Miami Intermodal Center and LeJeune/SR-112 from Central Boulevard (NW 21st Street), and are being 
expedited in order to lessen the impacts to the traveling public. For more information on the Miami 
Intermodal Center Program, please visit the website at www.micdot.com or contact the Community 
Awareness Program Office at 305-870-7888. 
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